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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

ON VISITING THE LOGISTICS CENTER OF VINGES TERMINALAS 
 

20 March 2020 

Vilnius region 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

This is to notify you that due to present epidemic situation caused by outbreak of then new virus 

COVID-19 and following the recommendations of the government of Lithuania, in the period of 

quarantine we are taking special measures to prevent virus spread and protect health of our employees 

and logistics center visitors. 

 

Taking into account the constant flow of cargo and persons arriving from various countries, our staff 

and logistics center visitors are exposed to increased risk levels every day. Seeking to ensure maximal 

protection of people and guarantee continuity of our service, we are forced to introduce special 

procedures for admission to our premises and communication with our staff. 

 

Please inform your staff, cargo shippers, consignees and drivers, that:  

 

 Starting from March 23rd face masks or respirators will be obligatory for admission to 

warehouses and administrative offices of our logistics center. Our special checkpoint 

personnel is instructed to strictly control fulfilment of this requirement.  

 

 We are also asking all visitors to disinfect their hands before entering our premises and keep 

the distance of 2 m between persons. 

 

 We highly recommend to limit your visits to the logistics center and avoid human contact with 

our staff during the period of quarantine. Priority should be given to electronic exchange of 

documents and all arising issues should be solved by digital means of communication 

wherever possible. 

 

We hope for your understanding and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

UAB „Vingės terminalas“ administration 
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